
  

 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

July 30, 2024 

Hoquiam Timberland Library  
420 7th Street 
Hoquiam, WA 98550 

RE: Grays Harbor Paper Cleanup Site Comment Period 

The Department of Ecology has extended public comment on the enclosed draft Agreed Order and 
Public Participation Plan for the Grays Harbor Paper cleanup site in Hoquiam (Grays Harbor County), 
Washington. The comment period runs June 4 to September 12, 2024. 

Your library is listed as one of the places where the public can review documents. Please make the 
enclosed documents available upon request. 

Thank you. If you have questions, please contact Emily Toffol at 360-790-8363 or 
emily.toffol@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Tara Roberts 
Public Involvement Lead 
Industrial Section 


